Shelia Keitz

Chief Administrative Officer
County of St Paul No. 19
5015 -49 Avenue

St. Paul, Alberta TOA 3A4

Dear Sheila:
Re: LED Energy Efficient Street Lights

We would like to have LED energy efficient street lights installed on 3 existing power poles
located on 56225, Range road 43, Laurier Lake. We have contacted our local councillor Mr.
Glen Ockerman to inform him that we are making this request. The existing power poles are
located between:

1. Lot 111 and Lot 110
2. Lot 109 and Lot 108
3. Lot 107 and Lot 106

There are no lots across from these properties. The following ot owners have no objections to
the installation of street lights on the power poles between the properties.
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Thank you for your consideration of our request. We look forward to hearing from you.
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Cotta Owners,
Laurier Lake
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